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STATEMENT FROM COMMISSIONER MICHAEL WEBB 
 
Ash, a new player of the Community Chest conference, will no longer be playing in 
Leagueopoly this season due to personal obligations that are beyond their control. A permanent 
replacement will be found as soon as is humanly possible.  
 
The upcoming game this evening at 5 PM CST is currently not going to be cancelled or 
postponed, but is still subject to cancellation or postponement per the League Handbook if a 
replacement is not found on time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Webb 


